From:
 kimlhm (null)

 To:
 Elizabeth Burdick

 Cc:
 Town Council Group

 Subject:
 GFI Quarry Application

Date: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 9:19:46 AM

[You don't often get email from kimlhm@aol.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Dear Ms. Burdick,

We are very concerned about the quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. This quarry is likely to have significant devastating effects on the environment and ecology of the area, not to mention the potential health effects on local residents. We respectfully request that you hire, AT THE EXPENSE OF THE APPLICANT, expert(s) in the fields of Blasting, Environmental Health and Safety, and River Ecology to aid the Ledyard P&Z in their deliberations regarding approving or denying this application.

Yours sincerely,

Kim & Jim Millar 6 Riverside Place Gales Ferry